
Masterclass with Alessandro Cappone 
 
 

First violin Berliner Philharmoniker 
 

Sobrio, Il Villaggio della Musica (Switzerland) 
Casa Gustav Mahler  Strada da Scìmi 34  CH-6749 SOBRIO 
 
Starts:  Wednesday, July 5, 2023  /  Ends:  Sunday, July 9, 2023  
 
Students must arrive during the morning of July 5 at the Casa Francis Poulenc, 
where they will be hosted. 
 
Repertoire: a concert for violin and orchestra and a piece of free choice. 
 
The masterclass included 4 individual lessons (60'), accompanist,  
final Recital (Sobrio Festival) and certificate of participation. 
The lessons will be held in the Casa Mahler, during the morning  
and afternoon hours (daily schedule to be announced). 

 

  

 
Alessandro Cappone joined the first violin section at the age of 22, even 
before completing his studies with Thomas Brandis at the Berlin Hochschule 
der Künste. As a concert soloist and chamber player he has already travelled 
to many European countries, the USA, Russia, Japan, China and Australia.  
In 2002 Alessandro Cappone succeeded Toru Yasunaga as director of the 
Berlin Philharmonic String Soloists. 
 
 
 

General informations 
 
 
Candidates must send their application to the following e-mail address: 
info@sobriofestival.org  
 
The application must include: 
 

•  Curriculum vitae and video links (YouTube or other internet platforms). 
 

•  Personal data: 
- Name and surname 
- Date of birth 
- Address 
- Nationality 
- Telephone number 
 

• Repertoire that the candidates would like to work on during the masterclass. 

 
Number of participants admitted: 5 
 
Application deadline: Monday, May 29, 2023  
 
At the beginning of June the admitted candidates will be notified by e-mail. 
 
Registration fee: CHF. 50.— (to be paid upon registration). 
Participation fee: CHF. 450.—  
Accommodation with full board: CHF. 280.— 
 
Postal account:  
IBAN: CH37 0900 0000 6577 4222 1  
BIC:   POFICHBEXXX 
Associazione Ars Dei - Vacallo 
 
From Wednesday, July 5, to Sunday, July 9, the participants will stay at the 
Casa Poulenc. Meals will be served at the Ristorante Pineta in Sobrio. Drinks 
and extras are not included. 
 
On Saturday, July 8, the participants will perform in a concert which will 
be held in the S. Lorenzo Church, at 6pm as a part of the Sobrio Festival. 
 
During the masterclass, the participants will be responsible for their physical 
safety; the organization is not responsible for any risks or damages of any 
nature. Health and accident insurance has to be paid by the participants. 


